
Photo of the Week

 This week we are praying for:
OUR ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY & THOSE THEY SERVE 

HEY CHRISTIANS OF CCJC! 
WE'RE SO GRATEFUL YOU'RE HERE. LET'S KEEP WALKING TOGETHER.

THE CCJC MEMO

C﻿oming Up!
Donut Sunday Aug. 18 after the 9:30 a.m. Mass at St. Mary

PARISH FESTIVAL AT ST. MARY on Sept. 6 & 7
RCIA Starts Sept. 15 after the 9:30 a.m. Mass at St. Mary

BAPTISM PREPARATION CLASS Saturday, September 21 at 3 p.m. at St. Mary’s 

 

Fr. Jerry Byrd blessed all students at St. Mary Catholic School as they start their new year in the love of Jesus Christ!

www.ccjc3.org

Our local St. Vincent De Paul Society is
seeing a large upswing in food clients this

month. Please consider donating the
following: Applesauce in 23 oz plastic jars, 15

oz cans of ravioli, 9 oz boxes of instant
mashed potatoes, deodorant and body wash.

Any help is greatly appreciated

We Need Your Help
 with Donations!

With your help we filled some! But
there are still hours that need filled!


